



Ernulf Academy

Home-Academy Agreement 2022-23

Date	25 May 2022
Written by	Mark Neesam Vice Principal
Approved by Ernulf Academy TMB	25 May 2022
Review Date	March 2023

Ernulf Academy Home-Academy Agreement

As a student, you can expect the Academy to:

- provide a supportive and caring environment for you and other students;
- promote a positive approach to learning and value and celebrate all forms of achievement;
- support your educational achievement and personal development;
- encourage high standards of behaviour and a sense of personal responsibility;
- set, mark and monitor class work and homework;
- let your parents know about any concerns or problems that may affect your work or behaviour;
- send home results from regular assessments;
- arrange opportunities for your parents to meet staff during which your progress will be discussed;
- keep your parents informed about the Academy activities through letters, newsletters and via updates on the website and social media platforms.

As a student the Academy can expect you to:

- attend the Academy and lessons regularly and on time;
- complete your class work and homework/coursework on time and to the best of your ability;
- bring all the equipment, books and kit you need each day;
- wear the Academy uniform and take a pride in your appearance;
- be polite and helpful to others;
- · be respectful to other students, staff and the fabric of the building;
- keep the Academy and its neighbourhood free from litter and graffiti;
- impress people in and out of the Academy with your good behaviour;
- promote an inclusive ethos where diversity is celebrated and equality is championed.
- complete any homework activities on-time and to the best of your ability.

As a parent the Academy can expect you to,:

- support the Academy in the implementation of all policies and procedures;
- support the Academy in promoting Personal, Social & Health Education;
- work in partnership with staff at the Academy in supporting the teaching and learning of students;
- support our ethos of mutual respect in all communications with the Academy.